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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

It would be deeply unethical for the Forest Service to move forward with this roller coaster project, especially

without an Environmental Assessment. These mountains are sacred to the Pueblo of Sandia, and I can't imagine

that these folks have had any authentic opportunity for input regarding this proposed project. As someone who

lives in Albuquerque and loves these mountains, I am appalled that the agency would even consider this project,

and that you would consider moving forward without real knowledge of the potential impact on the environment. I

appreciate economic development and opportunity, but this is really an absurd approach to improving our state's

well-being.

 

Please do NOT move forward with Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster. 


